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École Maillard Middle School e-Newsletter-Friday, April 4, 2025 
 

There is still a significant increase of traffic on Goyer Court. This has unfortunately led to several issues, 
including blocked driveways and students waiting on private property. These situations can cause 
inconvenience and frustration for our neighbours, and we want to ensure we are respectful of their space 
and property. As part of our ongoing efforts to minimize disruptions among local residents, we would like 
to remind everyone to be especially mindful during drop-off and pick-up times. 
  
To help alleviate these problems, we kindly ask that you coordinate a location to pick up your child that 
minimizes the impact on the surrounding residents. Consider arranging to meet your child a little further 
away or using designated school areas where available. 
  
Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated as we work together to create a safe and 
respectful environment for everyone. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
  

Learning Updates: are now available online through MyEd (https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do).  
Log in to your MyEd account to view your child's progress. Once you have viewed the Learning Update, 
please consider saving this file to your home desktop, or local drive, so that you have a copy for future 
review.  Learning Updates are removed from your account within a month of the publish date.  
 
 

→ Remember to use 43- in front of your email that you use for log-in. 
→You can practice logging into your MyED parent portal at any time.   
→Remember that passwords are re-set every 60-90 days so it is very likely that you will have to re-set 
your password. 
 
 

 
 

If you have any questions or need assistance with accessing the report cards, please contact                   
081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca. 

 
Class Photos will be on Tuesday, April 15th. 

 
 

April is our annual Terry Fox Fundraising campaign.  Our school run is on April 16th, and our 
fundraising contest goes for the entire month, ending on April 30th! There is a friendly competition 
between our three Teams.  The Team that collects the most donations, minimum of $500 total, will win 
an extended lunch period!! Good luck Team Wolf, Team Raven & Team Bear!!  
 
Online donations can be made here Maillard Middle - Coquitlam, BC | Terry Fox School Run directly to 
the Terry Fox Foundation.  Please click "Donate" and then select "Donate to a classroom" to find your 
child's team/teacher.  If you are wanting a charitable donation receipt for tax purposes ($20 minimum), 

please use the online link from the Terry Fox Foundation:                                                                                
                                                                         Maillard Middle - Coquitlam, BC | Terry Fox School Run. 
 

Donations can also be made through your account in the School Cash Online system at 
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com, however any donations made through the school will not be 
provided an official charitable tax receipt. To receive a tax receipt, please see the statement above. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation and generosity towards cancer research! 

https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
mailto:081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca
https://schools.terryfox.ca/92652
https://schools.terryfox.ca/92652
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
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Summer Learning:  Registration for Summer School classes will take place in the first week 
March.  Please view the attached Summer Learning 2025.pdf for more information or go to the Summer 
Learning website at www.sd43SummerLearning.ca or call 604-936-4261. 

 
 
On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar 

 
 
 

http://www.sd43summerlearning.ca/
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=


  
 
 
 

  1300 Rochester Avenue  Coquitlam, BC  V3K 2X5  Ph: 604-931-3574 
 

 

Web: http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard  

 
PAC News Update 
  

HOT LUNCH  https://munchalunch.com/login 
 

Our next Munch A Lunch will be from TCBY on Thu. April 17. Place your orders by April 9, 2025.   
 
Lunch orders are still being accepted for the remaining hot lunch dates for 2025, 
via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ .  Note that orders need to be placed 8 days prior to the 
Hot Lunch Date.   
 
 
Our next PAC Meeting is Monday April 7 at 6:30 pm in the school library.  Please find attached the 
last PAC Meeting Minutes from December 2nd, as well as the PAC Agenda for Monday’s meeting. 
Please contact maillardpac@gmail.com if you have any questions. 
 

 
 

 

Attachments: 
-Summer Learning 2025-Feb 2025.pdf                       -Apr 2025-UTSS and Terry Fox Fundraiser.pdf 
-PAC-2025.Apr 7-Agenda.pdf   -Challenger 2025 Flyer.pdf 
-PAC-2024.Dec.2-Minutes.pdf 
 

~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email  081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish 
to be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~ 

https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/
mailto:maillardpac@gmail.com
mailto:081-
mailto:081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca

